
NOTICIAS- NEWS 

5th International Symposium 
on Inland Saline Lakes 

This will be held during March 17-22, 1991 at Ho-
tel Titicaca on the Bolivian shoreline of Lake Ti-
ticaca. A post-symposium excursion to saline lakes 
of the Bolivian altiplano and puna is planned for 
March 23-29. Participation in both will be re-
stricted to persons who present papers on the bio-
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logy of saline lakes or on physical, chemical and 
geological phenomena relevant to the biota of sa-
line lakes. Some fund~ may be available, on a com-
petitive basis, to partially defray costs for Latin 
American scientists. For further information, 
contact: Stuart H. Hurlbert, Department of Bio-
logy, San Diego State University, San Diego, C.A., 
U.S.A. 92182-0057. 


